
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 11, 2015 No. 241 

NEWS LETTER 

   

NEW YEAR’S HOLIDAYS   

                         

 

 

                                                                

                          
                             

    

 From December 26, 2015 (Saturday) 

 To  January   4, 2016 (Monday) 
 

We thank you for your business in 2015 and may New Year bring you 

health, happiness, and more success! 

 

 

   

 
 

CHINO CORPORATION 

 

 

International Division 

 32-8 KUMANO-CHO, ITABASHI-KU, TOKYO 173-8632 

Telephone: +81-3-3956-2171   Facsimile: +81-3-3956-0915   E-mail: inter@chino.co.jp
 Website: http://www.chino.co.jp/english/index.html

 
 

To whom it may concern; 

 

Please note that our office will be closed as 

below. 

 


